
Avista Corp. 
1411 East Mission, P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane, Washington 99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free   800-727-9170 

December 31, 2024 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re:   UE-010436 and UG-010437 - Avista Utilities Low-Income Rate Assistance Program 
(LIRAP) Annual Report 

Dear Mr. Killip, 

Attached for electronic filing with the Washington Utilities and Transportation 

Commission (Commission) is the Low-Income Rate Assistance Program (LIRAP) Annual 

Summary Report (Report) of Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (Avista or the Company). 

This filing is made by December 31st each year pursuant to authorizations in Docket Nos. UE-

010436 and UG-010437 and in accordance with the Company’s electric and natural gas tariff 

Schedules 92 and 192, respectively. This current Report is for the program period October 1, 2023 

through September 30, 2024.  

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (509) 495-7839 or 

Kelsey Solberg, LIRAP Program Manager, at (509) 495-7619 or kelsey.solberg@avistacorp.com. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jaime Majure 
Regulatory Affairs Manager 
Jaime.Majure@avistacorp.com 
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